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Marshal’s Department Hire: 
 
With Kris Thornburg transferring to the field operations, the Marshal’s department needs to 
hire one person.  After doing a number of interviews Marshal St John is recommending Erin 
Gross as the new hire. 
 
Erin comes to us from the Indiana Department of Natural Resources, where she is currently a 
Conservation Officer.  Prior to that Erin was a patrol officer for the Blackford County Sherriff’s 
department.  She has already been through and passed the Indiana Law Enforcement Academy. 
 
It is my recommendation that Erin start at 19.24 which is the wage after the probationary year 
due to the fact that she has the ILEA certification and commensurate experience.  She would 
still be a probationary officer for that year.    
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